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PRESENT: President Tim, Bobby, Rich A., Rich O. Joe, Dick, Rosemary, Paul, Steve F, Janet, Lou 

HAPPY and SAD DOLLARS

Congratulations to Michael Jordan and his wife Amy on the birth of a son, Owen Edward last Thursday morning. Owen weighed 6lbs. 9 oz.  

Congratulations to Richard O’Neil’s daughter Sarah, who will be playing in the State Tournament for tennis on June 13.

Bunny paid a Happy Dollar, as she will be attending her 50th college reunion at Regis College.

Janet paid a happy dollar. She and her husband Allen will be celebrating 25 years of marriage on Wednesday, June 3rd. 

Dick O’s son purchased a home in Knoxville, Tenn. and has sent him fifteen pictures of the house. It amazed all of us that for $220,000 the house has 8 rooms, 2.5 baths, 2 car garage, and ½ acre of land. The house is beautiful and we wish Dick’s son and family many years of happiness in it.

Tim paid a fine. He spent a few days in England with his sister and her family.

Rich A. paid an unhappy dollar, because he claims that his life S---KS. Bobby agreed that Rich A’s life does….and paid another unhappy dollar.  Oh well…

NEWS

PLEAE MAKE EVERY EFFORT TO ATTEND NEXT WEEK.  SCHOLARSHIP RECIPIENTS AND THEIR FAMILIES WILL BE HONORED.

Mark your calendar for the Installation Dinner at Jimmy’s on Route 1 on Wednesday, June 24th beginning at 6:30p.m.  Marge has sent out bills.  Please RSVP as soon as possible. 

